

Australian Statistician

www.abs.gov.au

ABS House 45 Benjamin Way Belconnen ACT 2617

Locked Bag 10 Belconnen ACT 2616

Telephone: (02) 6252 6705 Facsimile: (02) 6252 8080

Mr Paul Cheung
Director
United Nations Statistics Division
Department of Economic and Social Affairs
Two United Nations Plaza
DC2-1670
New York NY 10017
United States of America

Dear Paul

I would like to offer our warm congratulations from the Australian Bureau of Statistics to you and your team for winning the UN21 Award.

The creation and development of UNdata has unlocked the plethora of official statistics previously locked up in many of the websites of the UN agencies. These data which previously were invisible to users are now within reach of the researchers to develop policies or program to help build a better world for all of us to live in.

The world is now a better informed place with the creation of the product.

Congratulations again.

Yours sincerely

Brian Pink

Australian Statistician

// August 2010